
6th September2021

Dear Parents and Carers,
How time flies! Advent and Christmas is nearly upon us! The children continue to work hard and are now 
busy practising for our Christmas celebrations. I know the nativity shows and KS2 carol concert  will be 
fantastic. We look forward to seeing you all there. 
Our annual Christmas Markets will be held next Thursday, if you are able to lend a hand or would like a 
stall please call into the office to speak to Mrs. Ordano.  Thank you for all your donations, please keep 
them coming in. We are hoping to have a visit from a certain person who has a white beard and red suit! 
Please come along – the children have been busy making lovely items to sell. 
Thank you for your continued support.
Mrs Tunnicliffe

29th November 2024

Last Friday evening at Failsworth Town 
Hall our Mini Police from Year 5 and Year 
6 had their Attestation Ceremony. They 
received their mini police uniforms and 
warrant cards from Chief Superintendent 
Estelle Matheison. The children have 
taken on the roles with great enthusiasm 
and we look forward to watching them 
develop this leadership role. 
Well done Holy Family Mini 
Police! We are very proud 
of you! 

‘

Choir – we are looking for more members! 
Now open to Year 3
Choir Practice takes place on Tuesday 3.30pm to 
4.15pm. Choir is open to children in Year 3, 4, 5 
and 6. If your child would like to attend please 
complete the necessary form by clicking here.

Dates for your Diary!
5th December – Christmas Markets
10th December – KS1 Christmas 
Nativity
11th December – Christmas dinner and 
Christmas jumper day. 
12th December – KS2 Carol Concert at 
Holy Family Church.
16th December – EYFS Christmas 
Nativity
17th December – EYFS Christmas Party
18th December – KS1 Christmas Party
19th December – KS2 Christmas Party
20th December – School closes at 
1:30pm

Parents Conference
It was wonderful to see so many parents 
attend our parent conference meetings 
last week. It is so important to your child 
that you attend these and look at their 
work. You are the most important person 
to them. If you were unable to attend 
please do speak to your child’s teacher to 
arrange another time. 

A fond farewell to 
Mrs Hartley. Sadly Mrs Hartley
will be leaving us today after 
securing a promotion at another 
school. Mrs. Hartley has been our School 
Business Manager for 7 years and will be 
greatly missed by staff, children and 
parents. I’m sure you will all join me in 
wishing her every success for the future. 

Educational Trips. 
The children have enjoyed some great trips this 
term which have further developed their 
understanding of the subjects they are studying. 
Year 6 visited Tropical World, Year 3 learnt about 
rivers at Castleshaw and Year 4 had fun learning 
about the Romans and their impact on Britain. 
Year 2 have visited the Pankhurst Centre today to 
learn more about the Suffragette Movement. It is 
a pleasure to see how much the children enjoy 
the trips and their behaviour is always 
impeccable.  They really are a credit to you. 

https://forms.gle/CNUANFTAoKv8V7vA7



